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15th April 2021 
 

Year 4 Parent/Carer Newsletter – Summer 1 
Dear Parent/Carer,            
                 
We hope you had a lovely break and the children are excited about the term ahead. The children 
settled back in to school life really well at the end of last half term and we have been really 
proud of them for adapting so well to all the changes.  
 
This half term our topic is ‘The Anglo-Saxons & Vikings - Who Ruled After the Romans?’ which is 
a new topic for Year 4. We will be looking at why Britain was invaded and how they settled and 
changed Britain. 
 
In our Science lessons, we are going to be looking at habitats, food chains and living things. We 
are hoping that this half term the weather will improve enough for us to venture outside to look 
at habitats in our school garden.  
 
Maths homework will continue to be set on Friday. Children need to complete this homework 
before the next Wednesday. Spellings will be given out every Friday and tested the following 
Friday. 
 
Children in both classes have P.E. on Wednesday afternoons and Friday afternoons. Children 
need to have the correct kit in school every week. This half term we will be focusing on athletics 
and cricket. Hopefully the weather will improve to allow us to do some of our PE lessons 
outdoors.    
 
If you have anything at home which you feel may help us this half term for any of our lessons, 
then please let us know.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Broadbent, Miss Butterill and the Year 4 team 
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